
 

 

Dated: 13th May 2025 

 

INVITING EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR CONTENT DEVELOPMENT IN  THE 

AREA - "BUSINESS ETHICS AND ESG" 

'Expression of Interest' is invited from members of the Institute of Cost Accountants of 

India/ people from academia and those engaged in research and content writing fields for 

developing content on the Topic "Business Ethics and ESG" for 20 Hours of Learning. 

The interested professionals may kindly submit their interest and a brief snapshot of their 

experience in terms of years of work, profile and relevant experience. 

The most suitable candidates shall inter-alia be contacted by the Department for onwards 

discussions on finer aspects. 

The 'Expression of Interest' may be submitted alongwith requested information via mail at 

intlaffairs.hod@icmai.in latest by 6 pm of 18th May 2025. 
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